





a4 WAYS to Benefit

From a Year- End Gift

The final months of the year are traditionally considered the season of giving. In addition to the
gifts we give to the important people in our lives, this season of generosity is also the prime time to
show support for the causes we love. When you support your parish this year, not only will others

benefit, but so will you.

Few things in life offer more personal satisfaction than helping others. When you make a gift at year-end in
support of our vital mission, not only will you help us meet our goals, but you can also receive important
tax benefits. Here is what you need to know about making charitable gifts before the year comes to a close.

Explore Your Options

Although there may still be time to make several
different types of charitable gifts, based on your
unique situation and tax considerations, some
gift types may be more practical than others.
Following are a number of popular options.

Make an immediate impact.

Cash is an easy way to give each year. You can
receive an income tax charitable deduction
for the full value of the gift, up to 50 percent
of your adjusted gross income. If you write a
check for less than $250, a copy of the check
will suffice as a record of the gift. You should
obtain a receipt for gifts of $250 or more.

Save taxes on appreciated stock.

When you donate stocks that are worth
more than what you originally paid for them,
you can claim deductions for their full fair
market value and eliminate any tax on the
appreciation.

Avoid the hassles and costs associated with
selling real estate

Like securities, if you try to sell appreciated
property you will be subject to capital gains
tax on the appreciation. By donating the
property to charity, you can enjoy tax savings
and relieve yourself from the hassles of
selling or maintaining it.

Put an insurance Policy to good use.

An old policy you no longer need can make
a big impact on our work. To qualify as a
deductible gift, we must become the policy
owner. For most types of insurance policies,
your tax deduction is usually the cost basis
or the fair market value of the policy -
whichever is less.

It is more common for policies to still
require premiums to be paid. When you
donate these, the future premiums are tax-
deductible as you pay them.

Our Lady of Peace Catholic School
Technology Coordinator

Part time position

Book Club News!

We are taking the month
of December off and will
resume in January. The se-
lection for January is “The
Screwtape Letters” by C.S.
Lewis. Our discussion will
be Wednesday, January
31st from 7-8:30pm in the
Art room at the school.
Please contact
Cindy Santay
(olopbookclub@gmail.com
or 630.963.9187) if you
have any questions or need
a copy of the book.

The Carmelite Spiritual
Center in Darien

has two open positions.
The first is a part-time
(approx. 15 hours per week)
housekeeping position paying
$12 per hour. The second is a
part-time (approx. 20 hours
per week) kitchen position &
salary is negotiable. Both posi-
tions are mainly daytime busi-
ness hours with some week-
ends. Please contact Lisa at
630-929-4055 if interested.

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Grade School in Darien is seeking a qualified, self starter to man-
age the daily technology needs of the school. This position is a part time, hourly, non benefit-
ed position requiring up to 20 hours per week.

Some requirements are as follows:

~Use standard equipment such as personal computer, printer, iPad, Chromebook, Eno board, Smart

Board & document cameras.

~Works in standard office and school building environment
~Prior successful experience working in web-based applications or systems

~Solid and diverse support experience

For full job description, please visit our website at OLOPDARIEN.ORG
Please email resume to Kellie Moore, Business Manager at Kmoore@olopdarien.org




MARIAN COMMUNITY EUCHARISTIC LITURGY SCHEDULE

Rev. Walter Dziordz, MIC - Pastor Saturday Evening Mass: 5:00 PM
630-323-4333, Ext. 14 Sunday: 7:00, 8:30, 10:15 AM & 12:00 Noon & 6:30PM
Rev. Al Micka, MIC - Pastor Emeritus Morning Mass: Monday-Saturday 7:30 AM

Rev. Anthony Kelpsas, MIC
HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION

Vigil Mass (Evening before Holy Day) 7:00 PM
Holy Day: 7:30 & 9:00 AM & 7:00 PM

Clergy: clergyolop@comcast.net

Msgr. Jim Burnett— Assistant
Email: jbutnettolp@gmail.com

CONFESSIONS

DEACONS - 630-323-4333 Immediately Following Saturday Morning Mass
Frank Bina — Retired
Larry Fudacz — Ext. 20 1fjf7930@prodigy.net PARISH REGISTRATION
Patrick Kenny-Ext. 19 pkenny@olopdarien.otg Visit on-line: www.olopdarien.org
Frank Vonesh-Ext. 25, or preferred 708-793-3505 Click On: Welcome & Registration

fvonesh@olopdarien.org Or Call Office: 630-323-4333 Ext. 10 or 17

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

PARISH Jeanne Waliczek — Coordinator
Raye Ann Durr - Receptionist/Clerical Assistant, 630-986-8430 — jwaliczek@olopdarien.org
Ext. 17 rdurt@olopdarien.org Bernadette LaPapa -RE Admin. Assistant
Heather Barry— Bulletin Editor 630-986-8430 - blapapa@olopdarien.org
hbarry@olopdatien.otg
For Bulletin Submissions Bulletin@olopdatien.org Dc. Larry Fudacz — RCIA & Marriage Prep.
Kellie Moore — Business Manager/Parish Administrator 630-323-4333 — Ext. 20 — Ifjf7930@prodigy.net
630-323-4392 kmoore@olopdatien.org Rissa Loucks, Youth Ministry Coordinator
John Berardi - Music Director 708-828-2138 RS oucks@olopdaien.org
jberardi@olopdatien.org SCHOOL FAX 630.325.1995
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.olopschool.org BUSINESS OFICE FAX 630- 323-0379
Anthony Wilkinson — Principal
630-325-9220 - awilkinson@olopdarien.org To schedule an Anointing of the Sick or a priest visit
S":Cfetafies_63o‘325‘9220 ; only, please call our answering service at 630-323-4391.
Eﬂ_een Gr:“?"egr,a}’@Olopdaﬂ,en'org Calls will be returned in a timely manner, between the
Bridget Lilja-blilja@olopdar e hours of 8:00 AM and 9:30 PM, based on priest avail-

PARISH WEBSITE oloMafier. ol ability, and arrangements will be made to assist your

PARISH COUNCIL parishcouncil@olopdaricn.org f;}?uelitYNo other calls will be handled by this service.
ank You.
DIOCESE OF JOLIET WEBSITE
www.dioceseofjoliet..org

MARRIAGE:

Our Parish is a wonderful setting to celebrate your Sacrament of Marriage. Couples must make arrangements at
least 1 year before your proposed wedding date to allow for ample time for Marriage Prep.
Please contact Deacon Larry Fudacz at 630-323-4333 Ext. 20.

BAPTISM:

Baptisms are celebrated on the second and on the fourth Sunday of each month immediately following the 12 Noon Mass.
We ask that the parents be registered members of the parish. First time parents must attend one hour (plus) of
Pre-Baptismal instruction held on 2nd or 3rd Tuesdays of February, April, June, August, October and December at 7:30
p.m. in the Church Hall. The Pre-Baptismal class may be taken before the birth of the child.

Please contact Deacon Frank Vonesh for more information at 708-793-3505.

EUCHARISTIC HOME AND HOSPITAL VISITATION MINISTRY:

Our PASTORAL CARE MINISTERS are available to bring Communion to Shut-Ins at home, in hospitals and nursing
homes. Request CARDS for PASTORAL CARE VISITS can be found in the Church Lobby and may be placed in the
weekend collection basket OR, please contact Deacon Pat Kenny at 630-323-4333 Ext. 19.




